
  

Minutes 

Meeting held on: Thursday 6 July 2023 

at: Soldier’s Memorial Hall, Bundanoon 

Commencing: 10 am 
 
 
Welcome 

The President, Ted Ayers, opened the meeting at 10.00 am acknowledging the Gundungurra 
people and paying respects to their elders.  
 

Apologies 
Kaye Hines 

 
 
Minutes of the last meeting 

The Minutes of the last Meeting held on 1 June, 2023 were accepted. 

Proposed: Jan Longton   Seconded: Alison Ayers 
 

Correspondence 
In: 

Conformation of visit to Annelsley, Bowral – September 17 
Kennedy’s – Confirmation of Coach Booking 
BCA – Hall Roof Repairs update 
 

Out: 
Exeter Hall request to Book for Christmas Party – December 7 
 
 

Treasurers Report 
Alison Trotter advised that the club held funds of $17,163.86 with income of $766 and 
expenditure $890. The Treasurer’s Report is available to members on the Notice Board and 
Alison is available to answer questions.  

 
 
Presidents Report 

TA shared slides of winter flowering plants including daphne, bergenia and hellebores. 
Recommending the Post Office Farm Nursery for hellebores. Old hellebore leaves should be cut 
away now to let the flowers shine. TA has planted beautiful Galanthus which should spread in 
the garden over time. 
 
Club will be subsidising the cost of the coach for the outing in September. Last year our 
Christmas Parry was subsidised by $4k. The funds come from propagating and selling plants at 
the Trade Table and the Garden Ramble Stall. Ted asked members to propagate as much as 
they can. 
 
 
 



 
 

Potting Shed 
TA interviewed Sue Sutton, owner of Mt Murray Nursery who brought a selection of bare rooted 
roses for members to purchase. Bare rooted roses are cheaper than potted as a lot less cost to 
transport. Also save on packaging.   
 
To plant: Trim roots if necessary, dig a hole a little deeper and twice as wide. Fill hole with water 
and 50/50 mix of soil and compost. Water once a week to establish roots. Feed early spring, 
early summer, early autumn. 

 
 
Morning tea 

 
 
 
 

Guest Speaker 
Talk on the immersive installation Field of Light Uluru by Bruce Munro 

 
 
Conclusion 

 
Laurel’s Laughs. 
 
Raffle drawn.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting closed at: 12:00 pm 

 
Next Meeting:  3 August, Soldier’s Memorial Hall  9:30am for 10am start. 


